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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:01 PM
To: 'Diana'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities Rate Increase

Good afternoon Ms. Hise,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Diana [mailto:diana3547@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities Rate Increase 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I, as a resident of Wekiva Springs, am very against the unjust water rate increase. This high of an increase without any 
leeway will be a huge financial burden. We all need water to survive/live our lives and it is extremely unfair to make it so 
that we can't afford to it our bills. This is Florida and we already have out of control power bills. Adding a extremely high 
water bill to that is so terrible. Please consider us in your decision.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Diana Hise 
176 Duncan Trail  
Longwood, Fl 32779 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




